
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

          

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stillington Primary School 
NEWSLETTER NO 9 

Friday 9th November, 2018 

 

Non- Uniform Day 

On 30th November we will be having a non-

uniform day at Stillington.  To participate 

a donation of a cake would be really nice 

as the FOSS are wanting to sell these at 

the Village Christmas Fair. 

  

    GOLDEN BOOK  

Grace Langley – Super effort in practising your 

spellings. 

Harley Wood - Super perseverance with 

problem solving in maths. 

Kieran Manson - Super perseverance with 

problem solving in maths. 

Charlotte Langley – Focussed and independent 

work.  Supporting other children with their 

work. 

Clayton Bird – Determination to finish his 

reading comprehension and good team work in 

phonics activity. 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL 
 

Harvest Festival 

Thank you to everyone for coming to our 

Harvest Festival and for the kind donation 

for CareCent. We hope you enjoyed the 

children’s poems, songs and play.  

ELECTION OF PARENT GOVERNOR 

 

The Parent Governor Vacancy is still available 

and should you wish to apply, please contact 

the office for an application form. 
 

 

Shelter Box 

Yesterday we were fortunate to have a visit 

from members of the Rotary club who brought 

along one of the shelter boxes that they raise 

funds for. The children found out what was 

inside the box and how the boxes are used to 

support homeless families in areas that have 

been struck by natural disasters or war. 

 

Winter Weather 

In cold weather can you please make sure that 

children have a jumper with them at school and 

that they have a warm coat, a hat and gloves as 

they will play outside unless the weather is wet 

or too icy. All clothing needs to be labelled. P.E 

kits must include tracksuit bottoms/leggings 

and a jumper. 
 

 

Save the Date 

FOSS Christmas Film night – 11th Dec 

Whole school Pantomime trip – 14th Dec 

Christmas Play – 6.15pm Tues 18th Dec 

Christmas Party – wed 19th Dec (during school 

time) 

Christmas Service at Church – 2.30pm 30th 

Dec 

Christmas Craft Morning – Fri 21st Dec  

Break up – Friday 21st at 2.00pm 

More dates to follow. 
 

 

 

Children in Need 

 In order to raise money for Children in Need 

we are taking part in a Duck Race Sweepstake 

which will be shown on the BBC Website at 

1pm on Friday 16th November. Each child will 

be able to purchase a duck for £1 to take 

part in the race. In addition the school 

council will be selling buns/biscuits after 

school for 50p. 
 

Remembrance Day 
 

A huge well done to all of the children for 

their super behaviour at the Remembrance 

Day Service at the church.  Everyone 

listened carefully and paid their respects 

and was a credit to the school 

 

  


